
Thursday 30th Nov 

Y5 Residential Info Evening for 
Weardale Hall Activity Centre 

6pm 

 

Fri 1st Dec 

Non-uniform Day 

(donations for the  

Christmas raffle) 

 

Thurs 7th Dec 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Fri 8th Dec 

Christmas Fair  

3.30pm—4.45pm 

 

Weds 13th Dec 

Y3 Christmas Production 

1.30pm and 6pm 

 

Fri 15th Dec  

Y6 Christmas Classroom Party 

 

Mon 18th Dec 

Y3 Christmas Classroom Party  

 

Tues 19th Dec 

Y5 Christmas Classroom Party 

 

Weds 20th Dec 

Carols at St Matin’s Church  

1.15pm 

 

Thurs 21st Dec 

Christmas Dinner Day 

 

Fri 22nd Dec 

Y4 Christmas Classroom Party 

Always Assembly 2.45pm 

School Closes for Christmas 

Headteacher’s Message 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs K.Smith  
 

admin@standrews.calderdale.sch.uk  
24th November 2023   Issue 5 

Diary Dates 

Yesterday, Mrs Brearley and I were privileged to be able to attend 
the Calderdale Community Spirits Awards. As many of you may    
remember, Madi organised a fun day last year and raised £9545 for 
the Forget Me Not Hospice. Madi was nominated to receive a Young 
Community Champion Award and we are pleased to announce that 

she won!  

After Forget Me Not Hospice took 
a whole school worship yesterday 
afternoon and explained to our    
pupils the invaluable work that the 
hospice does, Madi walked down a 
red carpet and was whizzed off in a 
special car to the event. We are so 
incredibly proud of what she has 
managed to achieve and it is lovely 
that her hard work has been       
rewarded. Thank you to all who   
contributed and made this possible.   
Unbelievably, a local businesswoman 
heard what Madi had done last night 
and increased the fundraising 
amount to an amazing £15,000! 
What an achievement.  

 

Mrs Jocelyn, Head of School 

 

 

St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

 

Thank you to all who contributed to Children In Need last Friday. 
We raised an amazing £193.35 

Children In Need 

Cauliflower Cards 

Thank you to the PTA for organising the Cauliflower Christmas 
cards. Your child should have come home with any orders they 
have made this week. (Further items are coming home today). If 
there are any items missing, please speak to the school office next 
week. 



Cross Country Qualifiers 
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Thank you God for this new 
day, in my school to work and 

pray.  

Please be with me all day long, 
in every story, game and song.  

May all the happy things we do, 
make you, Our Father,         

happy too!  

 

Amen 

 

We keep our children safe by . . . . . 

 

. . . inviting Branching Out to speak to our 
children in Year 6. The organisation     
support pupils in understanding more 
about the  negative impact that drugs, 
smoking and alcohol can have and help to 
explain the facts in an age appropriate 
way. 

 

 

We are extremely proud of all the children who represented St  
Andrew’s at the Cross Country qualifiers on Thursday. Everyone 
showed great determination to get to the finish line, running over 
1000m. Our runners cheered everybody on, showing great team 
spirit and fantastic behaviour. Go St Andrew’s!    

Miss Holt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all the pupils who attended the first round of       
qualifiers for the Calderdale Cross Country. 27 children from St. 
Andrew’s took part and did a great job in rather muddy conditions. 
The pupils behaved well and tried their best. They cheered on   
other pupils and showed great team spirit. 12 pupils have made it 
through to the next round and we wish them luck!   

Mrs Jocelyn 



Weardale Adventure Centre (Residential September 2024) 
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A reminder that our parents and carers of children in Year 5 have been invited 
to attend our information evening on Thursday 30th November at 6pm. This will 
be a chance to hear all about the residential planned and ask any questions you 
may have.  We look forward to seeing you there.  

On Friday 8th December, we are hosting our annual Christmas Fair. All are welcome to attend.   
Raffle tickets have been sent home and we would encourage you to buy what you can. Any money 
raised go towards supporting our pupils.  

Volunteers are needed to help run the stalls and so if you 
are available, please leave your details with the school 
office and they will pass them on to the PTA. Food and 
drinks will be available along with various stalls and 
games. Our choir will perform at 4pm in the hall.  

We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 1st December. 
We ask that parents and carers bring in donations either 
for the Christmas raffle or the bottle tombola. Any     
alcohol or glass bottles can be dropped off at the main 
office.    

 

PTA Christmas Fair 

 

Thank you to all who attended our book fair last week. We managed to 
raise a whopping £915.61 This means that we are able to spend more 
money on books for our school.  Thank you so much for your continued 
support.  

Scholastic Book Fair  

 

Our Phunky Food ambassadors have been working hard in the dining area    
helping to identify and reward pupils for making healthy choices at dinner 
time. They have awarded stickers to children who have healthy items in their 
packed lunch box or if they have chosen healthy items from the school menu. 
Well done to these pupils.  

Phunky Foods 
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Choir 

Our choir have a few upcoming events. They will be performing 
at Brighouse Library on Friday 15th December at 10.30 am. All 
families are welcome to attend. This is in support of the      
library’s mission to create a warm and welcoming space for all. 
No booking required.  

Our choir are also singing carols at Bridge End Care Home on 
Tuesday 12th December. They will be spreading some Christmas 
cheer to the residents. Just a reminder that the choir are   
attending Young Voices on Monday 8th January (our first day 
back after the holidays). More details to follow.  

This is just a reminder that all pupils who have returned their permission 
slips will be watching Cinderella at the Victoria Theatre on Thursday 21st 
December.  

We aim to be back for around 5pm but this is very dependent on traffic in 
Halifax. We will send parents a text to say what our estimated time of    
arrival will be once we have left the theatre. Parents and carers are to wait 
in the playground to collect their children. Please do not wait on the      
pavement outside of school as this area can become very congested.    
Teachers will take their pupils back into the classroom and pupils will leave 
via their usual classroom doors. Please note that the playground will be very 
dark at this time and so I encourage parents and carers to bring torches 
when collecting.  

Pantomime 

 

 

All families are invited to attend our carol service on Wednesday 
20th December at St Martin’s Church. The children will start     
arriving at 1.15pm and we ask that parents could arrive from 1pm 
please. We will of course be serving tea, coffee and mince pies  
after the service.  

Carol Service 

Open Day and school places available 

Our open day for new reception parents was very well attended. If you know any parents still     
considering St. Andrew’s who have yet to book a tour of either school, please let them know that 
tour bookings can be taken via the school office.  

We currently have spaces available in Year 4. If you are aware of any parents looking for         
availability in Year 4 please let them know and spread the word.  
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We have a vacancy for a casual kitchen assist at the Junior School site with effect from February 

2024. 

Casual Kitchen Assistant 

10 hours per week (but may vary throughout the year) 

Scale 1b SCP 2 

If interested  please contact the Junior school office on 01484 712895 to request an appli-
cation pack. 

Casual General Kitchen Assistant Vacancy 
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